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Arkansas Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. William Cavanaugh 111
Senior Vice President - Energy Supply
Post Office box 551
Little Rock, Arkansas 72203

Gentlemen:

This refers to the Systematic Assessment of Licensee Performance (SALP)
Board Report of the Arkansas Nuclear One, Units 1 and 2, facility. The
SALP Board met on September 16, 1981, to evaluate the performance of the
subject facility for the period July 1, 1980, through June 30, 1981. The
performance analyses and resulting evaluation are documented in the enclosed
SALP Board Report. These analyses and evaluation were discussed with you
at your Arkansas Nuclear One offices on September 16, 1981.

The performance of your facility was evaluated in the selected functional
areas identified in Section IV of the enclosed SALP Board Report.

The SALP Board evaluation process consists of categorizing performance in
each functional area. The categories which we have used to evaluate the
performance of your facility are defined in Section II of the enclosed SALP
Bboard Report. As you are aware, the NRC has changed the policy for the con-
duct of the SALP program based on our experiences and the recently implemented
reorganization which emphasizes the regionalization of the NRC staff. This
report is the product of the revised policy.

During the SALP meeting held at Arkansas duclear One on September 16, 1981,
you comnitted to provide a status report and description of your plans in the
area of drawing control. You fulfilled this commitment by submitting a status
report and description of your plans by letter, dated September 30, 1981. In
addition, you forwarded comments by letter, dated July 14, 1982, in response
to our June 25, 1982, request for conments concerning our evaluation of your
facility. Your letters of September 30, 1981, and July 14, 1982, a copy of
the 1981 SALP Report, our letters, dated June 25 and July 27, 1982, and a
copy of this letter will be placed in the Public Document Room.
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Arkansas Power and Light
Lompany September 3, 1982

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, we will be pleased to
discuss them with you,

Sincerely,

n‘.,._,:.-,-' et
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John T. Collins
Regional Administrator
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Appendix = HRC Report 30-313/61-36
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